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New Opportunity for ESAs to Advertise 
Regional Events 

AESA is now providing space on our website, www.aesa.us, 
for you to advertise your regional events.  This can be 
particularly helpful if you are hoping to draw in more folks from 
outside your region. If you have a big conference or 
professional development opportunity you would like your 
fellow ESA folks to know about, send us a flyer and a one-
paragraph description.  We will have the event posted and a 
link to the flyer posted on our website.  

  

Executive in Residence - Applications are 
Now Open 

Do you have key staff that you would like to prepare for an ESA 
CEO position?  Would you like to have key staff learn about the 
administrative operations of other ESAs across the country?  If 
you answered yes to any of these questions, please consider 
the AESA Executives in Residence Program, a year-long 
program of professional development for ESA leaders.  This 
program, now soliciting its thirteenth cohort, has provided 
learning opportunities for many individuals who now are in ESA 
CEO positions.  Applications are due by May 15, 2016. Take a 
look at the BROCHURE and the APPLICATION FOR 
ADMISSION.  There are also opportunities for your ESA to 
serve as a host agency for an Executive in Residence. For the 
host agency application form, please click HOST AGENCY. 
For this and more information, please go to the AESA 
website (www.aesa.us) or directly to the Executive-in-
Residence web page. 
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AESA Annual Conference - November 30th-
December 3rd - Savannah, GA 

Plans are developing for our annual conference - and the 40th 
anniversary of the organization!  The planning team is hard at 
work and expect that the brochures should go out around May 
1st.  There are some new things you will find at this year's 
conference as well - Pre-con's will be added as part of the event 
and you will find some new and exciting changes within the 
breakouts.  Mark your calendars and watch for the 
announcement in about a month. 

 

 
  

 
 

 


